
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Renewal day at St Anne's Church Buxton on Saturday 17th June 2023.The prime speaker will be Deacon Owen le 
Blanc who will be talking about The Eucharist and Disposition Registration @ 9.30am and finishes with a Mass 
which starts at 3.30pm. Please can EMs email John Cassidy at emrenewal1@gmail.com if they intend to come. 
Donations on the day would be welcome. 
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Parish Newsletter 29th / 30th April 2023 
  St Alban’s Church 

Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 

www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF 

www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

Contact us… 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 
6ET Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769 
office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin, Newsletter 
items & any bookings  

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s & Oakwood  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s 
Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Hospital Support 
In an emergency call The 
Royal Derby Hospital on 
01332 340131 for the On-Call 
Catholic Chaplain 

Scripture Readings –4th Week of Eastertide.  
Sunday’s year A weekdays year 1 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass  
 

Our Sanctuary Lamp Burns this week: 
 

Mary Noonan RIP 

BIGGUNS & LITTLEUNS 11.00am-1.00pm  
A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy watching the children explore and 
play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. But it’s also fine for you 
to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.        @ St Alban’s Parish Hall 

PLEASE NOTE – It will be CLOSED on the Bank Holidays (1st & 8th May) 

A message from Bishop Patrick regarding Sudan 

As the situation worsens, the Church in Sudan asks for our prayers.  I invite you to join me in praying for the horrendous 

situation in Sudan, and especially for all God's children who are affected most deeply by it. 

Lord, that there might be, in the short term, a ceasefire and in the long term, a complete end to this divisive fighting 

which is tearing the country and children apart. Bring justice and healing to this divided land, we pray. 

Our Lady Queen of Peace, pray for us 

Saint Josephine Bakhita, pray for us 

Saint Michael the Archangel, pray for us 

Saint Michael the Archangel, defend us in battle. Be our protection against the wickedness and snares of the devil; may 

God rebuke him, we humbly pray; and do thou, O Prince of the Heavenly Host, by the power of God, 

thrust into hell Satan and all evil spirits who wander through the world for the ruin of souls.   Amen. 

NDCYS Gap Year the Diocesan Youth Service is holding an Open Evening at The Briars (DE4 5BW) on Friday 5th May 

for anyone interested in being part of the Gap Year Team in 2023/24.  Starting at 6.00pm the evening will show 

what it’s like to be part of the Briars Team, with questions answered and pizza available.  More information is 

available at www.ndcys.com 

4th Week of Eastertide – Easter Week 
Events are streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby  

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Saturday 29th    

 

Oakwood 6.30pm Mass Bridie & Vinnie Doran RIP, 

Howard Appleby RIP 

Chris Hurd RIP 

David Turner RIP 

Phil Brown RIP 

Sunday 30th    
 

St. Hugh’s 9.00am Mass People of the Parish  

St. Alban’s 10.30am Mass Mary Noonan RIP 

Kevin Orrell RIP 

Monday 1st    
St Joseph the Worker 

St. Alban’s 10.00am Mass Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Wednesday 3rd   
St Philip & James  

St. Hugh’s 10.00am Mass  

Thursday 4th   
 

The English Martyrs 

St Albans 

St. Alban’s 

12.30pm 

6.30pm 

 

Mass 

Funeral Service of Michael John Ryan  

Friday 5th    
Easter Feria 

St. Hugh’s 10.00am Mass  

Saturday 6th    
Easter Feria 

Oakwood 6.30pm Mass  

Sunday 7th    

 

St. Hugh’s 9.00am Mass Bill Hancock RIP  

St. Alban’s 10.30am Mass Ronnie Smith’s Intentions  

Rita Foulk 

                     Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each Mass starts. 

Please pray for Michael John Ryan and Jean Harvey who have sadly passed away. Jean’s funeral is 

to be confirmed 

2nd Collection this week is for the Clergy Formation Fund 

British Sign Language 
Interpreter at St Hugh’s 

1st and 3rd Sunday of each 
month 

St Hugh’s  
 
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the 
meeting room with various religious items on sale. 
Please go and have a look after Mass. 
There is no coffee morning at St Hugh’s on Sunday 
28th May  

 
 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir 
For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm 

until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s Church. (£1 a week) Derby 

Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 

8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition – just lots of great 

singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 

Celebrating the King’s Coronation 

To celebrate the King's Coronation, after Mass at St Alban’s on SUNDAY 7th May. we ask that you bring a picnic, 

any games you would like to play from football to a pack of cards and have a feast for a King! (Fingers cross for 

nice weather!) We will still have coffee morning with a glass of fizz to raise a toast to the new King! 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 

 

 

 

St Alban’s 

 

 

 

On 21st April Kinga von Schierstaedt, Project Co-ordinator for ACN (Aid to the Church in Need) in Africa and Head of 

Projects in Sudan, gave an interview detailing the dangers and uncertainties facing our brothers and sisters in Sudan.  Let 

it inform and guide our heartfelt prayers.  It is available to view on the diocesan website: 

 www.dioceseofnottigham.uk/news/sudan 

The Diocese of Nottingham Property Department seeks to appoint two conscientious and hardworking individuals, a 

Property Administration Assistant and an Estates Officer, who will join the small property team based at Saint Hugh's 

House, Nottingham.  It will be the role of the post-holders to offer further support and guidance to parish priests, parish 

administrators, and volunteers across the Diocese; more information can be found at: 

www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/careers.  The deadline is 12 noon on Friday 5th May. 

 

CONCERT – 19th MAY 2023 @ ST ALBAN’S, 7.00.pm 

Please keep the above date in your diary. This is for all members of St Alban’s, St Hugh’s and The Church on 

Oakwood. Anyone who wishes to perform please contact Lynne Derry 07712 236041 to be included in the 

programme. There will be refreshments afterwards and everyone is welcome to come and enjoy the wealth of 

talent in our parish communities. 
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